
    December 3rd, 2020 
 
 

Dear Neighbors, 
 
This coming Sunday night (Dec. 6) at 7pm we will celebrate our annual Lighting Of The 
Lake. To give everyone plenty of room for social distancing the beach will be open and the 
street between Pine and Spring will be temporarily blocked off for additional space. Diane 
Durrett will deejay holiday music for a touch of ambient joy and we can sing along—-behind 
our masks. It’s our annual moment of holiday suspense: will Rudolph streak off the berm 
into the lake this year? Or will he keep the same repetitive route from 2019? And 2018? And 
every year since he began running The Berm? Run run Rudolph! 
 
Come down on 12/6 at 7pm and find out. 
 
See you this weekend, 
 
 
Melanie Hammet 
Mayor, City Of Pine Lake GA 
“Arts’ Natural Habitat” 
 
Pine Lake City Council Meetings - Zoom – second and last Tuesday at 7:00 PM 

Conference line: 1 (929) 205 6099 

Meeting ID: 813 0156 9377 

 
PL COVID-19 webpage: https://www.pinelakega.net/Covid19Updates.aspx 
Georgia COVID-19 hotline: 1-844-442-2681. 
 

https://www.dekalbhealth.net/covid-19dekalb/ 
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